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Lynden Cini

From: Andrew Raal

Sent: Tuesday, 1 September 2020 8:13 AM

To: Simon.Lund@epa.nsw.gov.au; Armidale (EPA NSW)

Cc: Daryl Robinson

Subject: Sunnyside Coal Mine Noise Management  Plann

Attachments: WHC_PLN_SUN_Noise Management Plan_Update19Aug2020.pdf

Hi Simon, 

 

Sunnyside Coal Mine (EPL 12957) noise management plan was recently updated to reflect operational changes (Attached). 

 

DPIE has requested that changes be consulted with the EPA, As per Sunnyside Project approval conditions (PA 06_0308) Schedule 3 section 9A 

(a) be prepared in consultation with the EPA and be submitted to the Secretary for approval prior to recommencing operations; 

 

Please let me know if there are any comments on the attached Noise Management Plan.  

 

 

Regards,  
 

Andrew Raal 

Mine Rehabilitation & Closure Officer 
 
Whitehaven Coal Limited 
231 Conadilly Street, Gunnedah NSW 2380 Australia 
Tel: 02 6740 7009  Mobile: +61 436 685 548 
Email: ARaal@whitehavencoal.com.au www.whitehavencoal.com.au 

 

 


